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Hello Friends and Family of Harvey High!

My name is Jeremy Maclver, and | am excited about joining the school and community as the new
Principal. | am looking forward to continuing with the success of the school and working with the
community as we grow in the future. If any family or community members need to get in touch with
me, please email: Jeremy.maciver@nbed.nb.ca.

The start of the school year brings a welcome back for our soccer teams as well as cross country.
Practices are already underway, and the students are excited with the option to play once again! For
high school students we also have a drama/theater club that is preparing for a potential production in
the winter.

Harvey High, along with 110 other schools across the province has been selected to be part of the new
Breakfast Program. This program will go a long way to ensure that all students can start their day with
healthy breakfast options. The first delivery will arrive towards the end of September and will consist of:
fruit, bread, eggs, milk, cereal, yogurt and more.

As a school we recognize the importance of a cafeteria for students and staff as this is part of the school
experience and helps to create a sense of belonging. We are currently exploring cafeteria options and
working with a service provider to determine the introduction of food services back to Harvey High. Stay
tuned for more details.

Up-coming events:

September 21: Open House from 6-7 pm with a welcome back BBQ

September 21: PSSC meeting, new members are welcome to join 7-8 pm

September 23: Terry Fox walk from 2-3 pm

September 30: Truth and Reconciliation Day

October 10: Thanksgiving (No school for staff or students)

Yours in Education,

leremy Maclver



